
 This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board. 
SUBJECT: Request for Temporary Modification to San Joaquin River Flows during October  
 
Please find attached a request from the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation to temporarily modify the San 
Joaquin River flow requirements during October pursuant to a Temporary Urgency Change Petition.  The 
Executive Director expects to act on this request in the near term.  For additional information 
concerning this matter, please see the State Water Board’s website at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/drought/tucp.shtml .  This request 
and the Order that the State Water Board adopted on September 24, 2014, related to this matter will be 
posted shortly. 
 
If you have any questions related to this matter, please contact Diane Riddle at 
diane.riddle@waterboards.ca.gov or 916-341-5297. 
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